
From: Anne Bryan
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No northern pass
Date: Thursday, December 21, 2017 10:33:12 AM

Anne Bryan
81 north shore road
Hebron, NH 03241

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

As already proven our electricity continues to rise as we ruin the natural beauty of New
Hampshire.Powerlines providing to other states are not only unsightly they are health hazards.NH needs
to be preserved not sold out as a giant extension cord.Our future water supplies,landscape and terrain
are all in jeapordy.please stop!

Sincerely,
Anne Bryan
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